From:
To:
WIEWIOROWSKI Wojciech
dps europa.eu>;

cC: ; EDPS- CABINET

Sent at: 14/02/24 17:38:35

Subject: Re: Visit to Brussels of N. Clegg and J. Olivan

Hi
Tha ery much for your message. My apologies but | need to ask you for

another possible day to meet. Would it be possible to have the meeting on
Tuesday 20 February at or after 16h00 CET?

Thank you very much and my apologies for the change.

Kind regards,

Cecilia

Sent from Outlook for iOS

Sent ednesday, Februarv
To: Cecilia Alvarez m
Cc: WIEWIOROWS ojciech <wojciech.wiewiorowski@edps.europa.eu>:

EDPS CABINET <cabinet@edps.europa.eu>:

ubject:

Hi Cecilia,

Thanks for reaching out. Wojciech is available on 22/2 before 14.30. Let us know
a more specific timeframe!

Best.

On 13 Feb 2024, at 16:28, Cecilia Alvarez_

wrote:

Dear Wojciech,

I hope that this email finds you well.

Nick Clegg (President of Global Affairs) et de Javi Olivan (Chief Operating Officer)
will be visiting Brussels the following week. Taking advantage of this visit, we
would like to propose a meeting with you on February 22 or 23 to discuss the
subscription/consent model.



Thanking you very much for your time, we look forward to hearing from you.
Kind regards,
Cecilia

Cecilia Alvarez Rigaudias
Privacv Policv Director | EMEA

!! !aseo !e a Ilasle ana | 28046 Madrid
e | [






